

February 3, 2020

George Burton, Planner Town of Paradise Valley 6401 E. Lincoln Drive Paradise Valley, AZ 85253

Re: Saint Barnabas Church pre-application for landscape and parking lot improvements – 6715 N. Mockingbird Lane

Dear Mr. Burton,

In response to your letter of January 30, 2020 to Chris Winters, we are pleased to confirm that the church is agreeable to the proposed parking lot stormwater retention and we understand that this exceeds the requirements of the Storm Drainage Design Manual and may impede parking and pedestrian accessibility in the event of rain storms.

Sincerely,

Jim Clark

Rector

Cc: Chris Winters, Chris Winters & Associates